
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 1st November 2024 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Reception Phonics and Early Reading Workshop 

Reception Parents and Carers are invited to a phonics and early reading workshop delivered 

by Mrs Newell on Tuesday 12th November at 9:20am in the school hall.  You do not need to 

book in advance – please come to the hall after you have dropped your child to their class.   

The aim of the workshop is to explain what phonics is, how we teach phonics and reading at 

Park Hill Infants, and how you can support your child's learning at home (resources will be 

provided and will be sent out via email after the meeting to all parents/ carers.) 

Please note that this is not a time to discuss your individual child’s progress.  You will have the 

opportunity to speak with your child’s class teacher during this term’s Parent/ Teacher 

Consultations Week.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Newell 

Assistant Headteacher/ Curriculum and English Leader 


